PRESS RELEASE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 23 AUGUST 2000
FROM Scottish Campaign for Nuclear Disarmament

TO Newsdesk

THREAT TO SCOTTISH FISH FROM RUSSIAN SUBMARINE

Scottish CND is concerned that if the wreck of the Kursk is neglected there could be a threat
to Scottish fish stocks. The secretary of the Scottish Fishermen’s Federation has already
expressed concern about the potential impact of the nuclear disaster on fishing here.

The Barents Sea is a major feeding ground for many species of fish some of which are caught
by Scottish boats. Fish landing at Hammerfest in Norway will be checked for radioactivity.

John Ainslie Administator of Scottish CND said:
“If nothing is done it is not a question of if radiation will escape but when. There needs to be

an international effort to investigate the state of the reactor and to come up with the safest
engineering solution to safeguard fish stocks and the environment in general.”

For further information contact:

John Ainslie, Scottish CND 0141 423 1222

Scottish CND website: www.cndscot.dial.pipex.com/news/

Information from Norway is at: www.bellona.no
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